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Ballot Drop Box and Voting Service and Polling Center Public Comment Period: 

November 5, 2024, General Election 
 
The Douglas County Office of Clerk and Recorder is inviting public comment on the designation 
of Ballot Drop Box and Voter Service and Polling Center (VSPC) locations for use in the 
November 5, 2024 General Election. Residents are encouraged to offer their comments to the 
Office of Clerk and Recorder via email or telephone message. 
 

• The public comment period runs through June 8, 2024  
• Comments may be left by phone at 303-663-6279 or by email at 

Elections@douglas.co.us  
• For additional information contact the Elections Office at 303-660-7444 
• Comments must include name, address, and phone number to be entered into the 

official record 
 
According to Colorado law, a VSPC location must meet the following criteria to be eligible for 
consideration: 
 

 Available for Office of Clerk and Recorder use anywhere from 9 to 25 days preceding 
Election Day 

 Available from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday-Friday and Saturdays, and from 7 a.m. to     
7 p.m. on Election Day 

 Accessible to county election staff to set up and take down equipment 
 Secure computer access 
 Secure internet access 
 Sufficient electrical power for equipment 
 Open to other minor compliance needs to satisfy state and federal law, such as 

posting election notice signs and temporarily installing video surveillance equipment 
 Accessible for people with disabilities 
 Sufficient public parking spaces 
 Proximity to public transportation lines 
 A public location that typically services a significant number of people 
 Geographically diverse to maximize coverage throughout the county 
 Suitable restrooms for staff and voters 
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